
From: JoAnn Turnquist <JoAnn@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: SC Flood Fundscfloodfund@yourfoundation.org

Date: 4/20/2016 4:58:19 PM
Subject: Midlands Gives

Attachments: CCCF Newsletter Summer Page 4.jpg

Hi Holly –
 
This year, the excitement promises to surpass last year due to our location, and the generosity of our 
Corporate Philanthropy Champions that have provided $98,000 in incentives; incentives that will encourage 
folks to give to local charities.  I’ve attached pictures and our newsletter article that recaps our 2015 event 
and provided a link to this year’s event www.midlandsgives.org for your review.
 
We hope that the Governor will join us on May 3rd and look forward to meeting with you to discuss our social 
media campaign for OneSC.
 
Thanks for your help!
 
JoAnn Turnquist
 
President & CEO
 

Central Carolina Community Foundation
 
2711 Middleburg Drive, Suite 213  I  Columbia, SC 29204 
 
803.978.7823 (O)  I  803.799.6663 I   joann@yourfoundation.org

Learn more:
 

www.yourfoundation.org
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